
From: Christopher Schmidt
To:
Subject: CPRA Request
Date: Wednesday, April 19, 2023 8:32:05 AM
Attachments: 2023-04-189 CPRA - Tuolumne County CAFR extension.pdf

Dear Mr. Vera, our office received your attached records request and in response, there are no
responsive records. 
 
Best regards, 
Christopher J. Schmidt
Deputy County Counsel
County of Tuolumne
(209) 533-5517
 
The information contained in this electronic mail message is information protected by the attorney-client privilege or the
attorney work product privilege, or both.  It is intended for the use of the individual named above and the privileges are not
waived by virtue of this having been sent by electronic mail.  If the person actually receiving this electronic mail, or any other
reader of this electronic mail is not the named recipient, employee or agent responsible to deliver to the named recipient, any
use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this
communication in error, please advise the sender immediately by reply e-mail and delete this message.
 
From: Frank Vera 
Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 7:15 PM
To: BOS Public <bospublic@co.tuolumne.ca.us>
Subject: Emailing: 2023-04-189 CPRA - Tuolumne County CAFR extension.pdf
 
 
Your message is ready to be sent with the following file or link
attachments:
 
2023-04-189 CPRA - Tuolumne County CAFR extensionpdf
 
 
Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving
certain types of file attachments.  Check your e-mail security settings to determine how
attachments are handled.
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